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Ref. APT/2021/AWG-28/QUES  17 September 2021 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Subject: Circulation of Questionnaires Approved by  
the 28th Meeting of the APT Wireless Group (AWG-28) 

 
I would like to refer to the 28th Meeting of the APT Wireless Group (AWG-28) 

which was held virtually from 6 to 14 September 2021. AWG-28 approved the following new 
Questionnaires: 

 
1) Questionnaire on radio frequency beam Wireless Power Transmission; and 
2) Questionnaire on Wireless Power Transmission for moving machines. 

 
AWG-28 also revised the Questionnaire on non-beam WPT in 300 – 400 kHz,   

1610 – 1950 kHz and 1950 -2150 kHz. 
 
In this connection, I would like to request your Administration to reply to the 

attached three Questionnaires to APT Secretariat by email to aptawg@apt.int within the 
deadline mentioned in the Questionnaires. 
 

I thank you for your cooperation and look forward to your timely response. 
 

 
 Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Masanori Kondo 
Secretary General 

 
 
 
Encls: 1) Questionnaire on radio frequency beam Wireless Power Transmission 
 2) Questionnaire on Wireless Power Transmission for moving machines 
 3) Revised questionnaire on non-beam WPT in 300 – 400 kHz, 1610 – 1950 kHz and 

1950 -2150 kHz  
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